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About this property
 

Agriculture land for sale in Xaisettha district,
Vientiane capital
A wonderful property with great potential is located
not far from the key point in the city as in a quiet
and safe location. The surrounding nature offers
great opportunities for relaxation during the whole
year.  You can be the new owner of this fertile
agricultural land. Recently, its status is a paddy
field, but you can change it into your construction
site in the future. The property has excellent
communication, as it is not set far from the city
center. The plot extends over 11,000 sq.m. It is
situated on a good road and has water and
electricity. The town in which the property is
located, has well developed infrastructure and it is
equipped with all daily services and public
institutions including the market, bank, school,
hotel, and restaurant
Property reservation
If you are interesting in this land and decide to
purchase it,we will start the preparation of the
necessary documents for completion of the deal.
Please contact the responsible estate agent for more
information about the purchase procedure and the
payment methods.
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